
Wednesday, March 22 2017

Upcoming Events, Deadlines & Notices

Beechwood Weekly

Remember to like us on Facebook!

Free Dress Day
Friday, March 31st.

Map Testing Week
Monday April 3rd to Friday April 7th. 

Parent Advisory General Meeting
Tuesday, April 4th at 6pm 

Chicano/Latino Film Appreciation Class
April 4th through June 6th

Please see flyer for more details.

12PM Dismissal
Wednesday, April 5th through Friday, April 7th

Spring Break-No School!
Monday, April 10th through Friday, April 14th

Valued Students

4th Grade
These fourth graders have been working hard 
on their Mission Models! They enjoy learning 
the history of California through the eyes of 

the Spanish and the Native Americans. 
Mr. Laurance is proud of you!

Parent Education Opportunities
“Preparing your Child for Kindergarten”

Saturday, March 25th. 10:00-11:00 am.
This class will be held in the Social Center and is open 
to our current KinderPrep and Kindergarten parents.

“Immigration Rights Presentation”
Saturday, March 25th. 11-12:15 pm.

Taught by Victoria Tinoco of Community Legal 
Services of EPA. The presentation will focus on 

current issues involving immigration. Ms. Tinoco 
will also be able to screen for eligibility for

 immigration relief, will have red cards available 
and can answer individual questions. Held in the 

Beechwood Library.*English and Spanish speakers 
welcome* *Child care will be provided*

“Parenting in the Age of Social Media”
Monday, March 27th. 6:30-8:00 pm. 
At the Children’s Health Council. 

Register online for free!

Beechwood Class Performances
Come join us. You’re all Invited!

Thursday, March 30 at 2pm
Second grade presents “The Journey of the Noble 

Gnarble” based on the book by Daniel Errico

Tuesday, April 4 at 2pm
Kindergarten and Kinderprep present “Swimmy” 
and “It’s Mine!” Two plays based on Leo Lionni books 

Thursday, April 6 at 9:30am
Third grade presents “The Journey of the Noble 

Gnarble” based on the book by Daniel Errico

*All performances will be in the Social Center

OHCC Spring Classes
The Spring Session will be starting at Onetta Harris 

Community Center on Monday, April 3rd, 2017. 
There are a variety of new classes that are available to 
sign up for (for children and adults!). Registrations 
are available now. Please contact the OHCC staff at 
650-330-2250 for more details about the classes and 

other programs offered.


